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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

February 11, 2024 

Dear Tiger family, 

Here are this week’s updates: 
 

Our 8th Grade Boys’ Basketball Team Is Suburban League Champ! 
 

Congratulations to our RB Chamberlin Middle School 8th Grade Boys’ Basketball Team who 

won the Suburban League Championship on Tuesday, February 6th in a thrilling double 
overtime victory over the North Royalton Bears!  We are Tiger Proud of Coach Rob Tarlton 

and our Tigers!  See the attached photo… 
 

Black History Program is a Huge Success 
 

On Monday, February 5th, the Twinsburg Council PTA hosted their 2nd annual Black History 

Month Program at Twinsburg High School.  Community vendors displayed their wares in 
the Commons during the first hour of the program and then all gathered in the auditorium 

for performances by:  Kehlynn Gilmer (daughter of Harrison & Arrione Gilmer of 
Reminderville), the THS Black History Club, Niles Linson (son of Will & Kimberly Linson of 

Twinsburg), Rose Kadiri (daughter of Augustine & Alicia Kadiri of Twinsburg), A’Niya Jones 

(daughter of Brandon & Alyce Jones of Reminderville), Leonce’ Satterwhite, Violet Kadiri 
(daughter of Augustine & Alicia Kadiri of Twinsburg), students from Ms. Merrin 

Richardson’s Dance & Fitness class at THS, Gabriel Jones (son of Jamette Jones of 
Twinsburg), Joseph Ferrell, Rebekah Ferrell, Joshua Ferrell, Rosannah Ferrell, Jeremiah 

Ferrell, and Ruby Joy Ferrell (children of Jeffrey & Raeshonda Ferrell of Twinsburg). The 
special guest presenter was THS alum, Class of 2010 Dr. Jalil Mustaffa Bishop.  The event 

was emceed by THS senior Aidan Booker (son of Karl & Cynthia Booker of Twinsburg).  

This year’s program was a fantastic success and we want to thank Mrs. Holly Wise and the 
Twinsburg Council PTA’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Committee for their hard work 

and dedication to our school family!   

We were fortunate that Dennis Suchetka from Community Focus was able to videotape  
this year’s Black History Program.  You can watch the program in its entirety at:  
https://mycommunityfocus.app/programs/thsblackhistory2024.  As always, we appreciate 
our friends from Community Focus for their continued support! 

Way To Go, Lady Tiger Gymnastics Team! 

Congratulations to our Lady Tiger Gymnastics Team who, once again, broke the school 
record this week by scoring 142.3 in their victory over the Hudson Explorers!  Way to go, 
Coach Maggie Benedetti and our Lady Tigers!   

Mark Your Calendars for Our THS Academic Challenge Team’s Broadcast 

On Wednesday, February 7th, our Twinsburg High School Academic Challenge Team 
competed against Kenston and St. Vincent/St. Mary’s High Schools at the WEWS News 5 
Studio.  Please tune in on Saturday, April 13th at 11:30 a.m. to watch our team compete! 
Special thanks to Advisor Mrs. Nora Suder-Riley for her leadership and support of 
Academic Challenge Team! 
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Thank You, Twinsburg Board of Education! 
 

Although January is School Board Recognition Month, we missed the opportunity to recognize our Board 
of Education because of the Calamity Day, so during the BOE Meeting on Wednesday, February 7th, we 

honored our Board members and we thanked them for their dedication to our students and to our school 

district.  The theme of this year’s recognition was, “Launching Our Next Generation.”  Thanks to the 
creativity of the THS Art Department, a portrait of a Tiger astronaut was created for each BOE member 

and decorated with students’ thumbprints.  The framed portraits were presented to Mrs. Travis, Mrs. 
Crawford, Mrs. Davis, Mrs. Egan, and Mrs. Hamilton.  Also, as part of the recognition, a very special video 

was shown.  The video featured students who attend all five (5) of our schools, offering words of 

appreciation to our Board of Education.  You can view the video here: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ltStly1qQQ0Nl5ja8PPEbweH561ZYgd8/view?ts=65a84665.  Thank you, 

Board of Education members, for all you do!   
 

Kindergarten Parent Meeting, Class of 2037! 

 
It’s that time of the year again…time for the parents/guardians of our incoming Kindergarten students, 

our Class of 2037, to participate in our Kick-Off to Kindergarten Parent Meeting.  This year, the meeting 
is scheduled for Wednesday, March 13th at 6:00 p.m. at Wilcox Primary School.  See the attached flyer 

for details. 
 

Deadline to Register for Twinsburg Youth Softball Is Extended 

 
The Twinsburg Youth Softball League has extended their final registration date to Sunday, February 18, 

2024.  More information and the link to register is at:  www.twinsburgsoftball.com/registration 
 

Way To Go, Avery Sniderman! 

 
Congratulations to RB Chamberlin Middle School 7th grader Avery Sniderman who was an award winner in 

the 2024 Youth Art Month Flag/Graphic Design Exhibition sponsored by the Ohio Art Education 
Association.  Avery is the daughter of Noah & Amy Sniderman of Twinsburg.  We are Tiger Proud of 

Avery! 
 

Great Start for Our Great Expectations! 

 
Show Choir competition season is underway and our Great Expectations Show Choir has had a fantastic 

start, winning Division Grand Champions and 4th Place Overall at the Hurricane Red Hot Championship in 
Hurricane, West Virginia last weekend! Great Expectations was also featured on Fox8 News in the 

Morning on Friday, February 2nd.  You can catch their performance at:  https://fox8.com/morning-

show/jukebox/great-expectations-show-choir-from-twinsburg-high-school/   
 

We also want to thank Great Expectations, Blue Harmony, and the RBC Singers, as well as Director Peter 
Hampton, Assistant Director Matt Szekely, our Twinsburg Vocal Music Boosters and all of our volunteers 

for making this year’s Northcoast Invitational, which was held on Saturday, February 10th at Twinsburg 

High School, a huge success! 
 

No School on Monday, February 12th 
 

Monday, February 12th is a Conference Compensatory Day for our staff.  Students do not have school on 
Monday.  We hope you have a great extended weekend! 
 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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